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	IOI WELCOMES OMBUDSMAN OF SANTA FE, ARGENTINA, AS A NEW MEMBER

During its mid-term meeting that took place from 7 to 8 May 2012 in Hong Kong, the IOI Board of Directors took decisions on several applications for individual, associate and institutional membership. Welcoming the new members to the IOI family the General Secretariat will present in the next newsletter editions the main facts and figures of each new member starting with the Ombudsman of Santa Fe, Argentina.

[»] more information


	
	FRA: REPORT ON THE SITUATION OF ROMA IN 11 EU-MEMBER STATES

On 23 May 2012, the European Union Agency for Fundamental Rights (FRA) released its report “The situation of Roma in 11 EU-Member States - Survey results at a glance”.

[»] more information


	
	SPAIN: THE SPANISH OMBUDSMAN LAYS ANNUAL REPORT ON 2011

The office of the Spanish Ombudsman ran by María Luisa Cava de Llano initiated last year 506 initiative investigations, a figure that represents a historical record. Spain is still going through an extremely complex economic and financial crisis which worsens the problems usually expressed by citizens through their complaints

[»] more information


	
	AZERBAIJAN: CONFERENCE DEDICATED TO MAY 5 – THE EUROPEAN DAY OF PEOPLE WITH DISABILITY WAS HELD

The Conference: “Legal Status of Persons with Disabilities: problems and duties”, was co-organized by Elimra Suleymanova - the Commissioner for Human Rights,  ABA-CEELI, USAID, Human Rights Academic Research Institute of Azerbaijan National Academy of Science and Union of Disabled Persons’ Organizations.

[»] more information


